
LU Committee 

From: 	 jb4933 <jb4933@rogers.com > 

Sent: 	 Monday, September 04, 2017 3:16 PM 

To: 	 LU Committee 

Subject: 	 Letter of Support for Jeana Naluai and Ho'omana Spa 

Hello 
I wish to write this letter in support of Jeana Naluai, owner of Hawaiian Spa Maui LLC DBA Hoomana Spa, to 
operate a Hawaiian Spa and Cultural Education Center on agricultural property at 1550 Piiholo Road. 
I have been trained by Jeana Naluai in the fundamentals and advanced levels of lomi lomi. Her teaching of lomi 
lomi, the use of plants in the spa setting and the cultural context of this information has proven to be invaluable 
to me and many other bodywork practitioners. Jeana's teaching and course materials are respectful, accurate, 
impeccable and firmly supported by knowledgable Hawaiian elders. 
Please support this application and the valuable work of Jeana Naluai. She is respected globally for her 
knowledge and expertise in lomi lomi and Hawaiian cultural wisdom. Maui needs more wonderful business 
initiatives like this. 

Yours truly 
Janet Beaver 
3984 Guest Rd. 
Innisfil, Ontario 
Canada 
L9S 2T4 
705 896-1267 

Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone. 


